
   
 

   
 

           
 
 
CALL FOR PROPOSALS: Sustainability in Craft  
 
Would $1,000 help you integrate greater sustainability into your 

craft practice? Funds can be used (but are not limited) to: 

experiment with new materials, work with a mentor, attend a 

conference, or integrate sustainable practices in exhibition-

building. This is an excellent opportunity to build on your research 

interests and coursework! 
 
The Craft Division is offering five undergraduate $1,000 scholarships to support 
sustainable craft research and making in Winter 2025 as part of the Sow to Sew (S2S) 
Project. This new initiative will highlight new approaches to material sourcing, craft-based 
research, local ecology and economies, and sustainable making. We would like to hear 
what these threads mean to you and the work you are engaged in. The application is open 
to all BFA students who situate their work in a craft-based approach. 
 
What is needed to apply?  

• A one-page written proposal (max. 500 words);  
• Visual support of your concept (5 visuals or a link to a film/website with a 

descriptive index for the images);  
• A short timeline for your activities;  
• And name of a faculty member willing to oversee your project.  

 
Details required for the application:  
Name(s) and valid Student ID Number  
Area of interest  
 
Dates and timeline:  

• Call closes: November 30, 2024  
• Results announced: December 6, 2024  
• Scholarships distributed: January 2025  
• Mid-project check-in: February 2025  
• Final Report of Outcomes: April 30, 2025  



   
 

   
 

Final Report expectations:  
A two-page outcome report including visuals and a concise written account of your 
process and the results of your knowledge creation.  
 
Expectations of outcomes:  
Your outcome results may be shared on the S2S website and may be used for NSCAD 
communications and promotion, with individuals credited for their efforts.  
 
Deadline to submit: 
Saturday November 30, 2024, at 11:59 PM AST 
 
How to submit:  
Email your application as one PDF document to: vfrappier@nscad.ca 
 
Questions? 
If you have any questions regarding your application or your eligibility, please contact Sow 
to Sew Project Coordinator Valérie Frappier at: vfrappier@nscad.ca 
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